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In Reply Refer To:'
>

Docket: 30-30429/88-01
License: 42-26928-01

Pro-Technics International, Inc.
ATTN: John W. Chisholm, President
14760 Memorial Drive, Suite 206
Houston, Texas 77079

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 12, 1983, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated August 22, 1988. We have reviewed your reply and

find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will

review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection

to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely.
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William L. Fisher, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

CC:
Texas Radiation Control Program Director
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